
From: sh z  
Sent: Tue 10/15/2019 12:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: City’s code of conduct 
 

Mr.Mayor and councillors, 

I am so upset to discover that councillor Cilevitz continues to deliberately breach the 

city’s code of conduct. I know for a fact that this is not her first conviction. This type of 

repeat offending is not tolerable. 

I am demanding that council immediately deal with her in the harshest manner possible 

and give her the maximum penalty possible. 

Respectfully yours, 

Sh Zareei  

Richmondhill on  


